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December 7, 2021
Dear Solana Beach School District families:

I hope this finds you well and that you are enjoying this holiday season. In an effort to remain as
consistent as possible within our K-12 community, we will release students early on Thursday,
December 23, 2021, to follow the adjusted schedule of schools in the San Dieguito Union High
School District. Dismissal times on Thursday, December 23 will be as follows:

Carmel Creek, ImmersiveEDU - 12:02 p.m.

Skyline School - 12:17 p.m.

Solana Highlands - 12:02 p.m.

Solana Pacific - 12:17 p.m.

Solana Ranch - 12:17 p.m.

Solana Santa Fe - 12:07 p.m. (grades K-3), 12:17 p.m. (grades 4-6)
Solana Vista - 12:05 p.m.

| am also writing to encourage your participation in an important process led by the Solana Beach
School District Board of Trustees (Board).

Just recently the Board completed its transition from an at-large to a by-trustee area election
process. The change now requires that each Board member reside within the designated trustee-
area boundary and is elected only by the voters who live in that trustee area. Under the by-trustee
area system, voters now only vote for one seat on the school board.

Now that the 2020 Census has been completed and the data has been made available, it is time
for the Board to revisit the by-trustee-area map that was adopted by the Board of Education on
February 13, 2020, and by the County Committee on School District Organization on May 13,
2021.

At the Regularly Scheduled Board Meeting on December 9, 2021, the Board will hold a public
hearing to receive community input regarding considerations important to trustee area map
boundaries. Following the public hearing, information will be shared with the District's
demographer, and draft maps will be generated and shared with the community and the Board at
January 20, 2022, Regularly Scheduled meeting.

The Board of Education must submit any necessary adjustments to the by-trustee area
voting map to the Registrar of Voters by March 1, 2022, in order to be in place for the 2022
General Election on Tuesday, November 8, 2022.
Please have a happy, healthy, and safe holiday!
Sincerely,
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